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Comments: Dear USDA Forest Service,

   I support the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal. Our natural lands are a treasure that must

be protected. Clean water is a right, not a privilege and our future generations deserve a planet where they can

enjoy the beauty of nature, swim in its lakes, and drink its water without getting sick. The Black Hills are a sacred

space, not just for Native tribes, but for all of us to enjoy the beauty of nature and the Lords creations.

  I not only support this withdrawal, but I urge you to expedite the Withdrawal proposal to keep toxic mining off of

our.

 

Thanks you,

 Heather


